San Bernardino City Unified School District

Regular Meeting of the Board of Education

Community Room
Board of Education Building
777 North F Street
San Bernardino, California

The next regular meeting of the Board of Education of the San Bernardino City Unified School District normally held on Tuesday, May 4, 2010, has been canceled.

A special meeting to consider the routine business of the District will be held on Tuesday, May 11, 2010, at 5:30 p.m. in the Community Room of the Board of Education Building, 777 North F Street, San Bernardino.

Posted: April 30, 2010